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Dear Sir or Madam, 
 
In 2020 the Jefferson Chamber of Commerce merged with Jefferson Matters Main Street to better leverage and use 
resources to provide superior service to our growing community. As a result, we no longer take chamber dues but 
instead take -and rely on- tax deductible donations to support all of the exciting events, programs, and economic 
development efforts put forth by our organization. 
 
Our positive impact on the entire community, particularly economic vitality and development, take resources to 
execute. We would greatly appreciate your business's financial support in 2023 to help us keep the momentum rolling 
full steam ahead! Below and on the included infographic, you'll see a sampling of the countless way this organization 
directly and indirectly supports your business. 

 


